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The gathering of the nonwovens research community in Jyväskylä, Finland on 11-12 May

The Nonwovens Innovation Academy (NIA) brings together academics, students, scientists
and industry experts to encourage the sharing of knowledge, research and developments
that will support the innovation and growth in the nonwovens industry. VTT Research Center
will be hosting the 2022 Academy in Jyväskylä, Finland on 11-12 May.

This edition is built around 3 sessions, one covering medical applications and modelling
studies, one dedicated to the quest for more cellulosic λbres and other biomaterials and a
session on advanced manufacturing technologies. The programme is available on the EDANA
website.

“The NIA promotes fundamental understanding and knowledge of the science and
technology of nonwoven fabrics, products and processes, and provides a unique opportunity
for both relaxed networking and structured meetings between researchers, students
specialising in nonwovens or related ηelds, and potential employers”, said Pierre Wiertz,
General Manager of EDANA.

“EDANA has been deeply involved in the Single-Use Plastics Directive (SUPD) and VTT is
proud to host the NIA and present how the industry responds in multiple ways to the

https://www.edana.org/events/nonwovens-innovation-academy/nia-2022



